REPORT ON BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW MEETING
HELD ON JULY 25, 1989

Present: Absent:
Margaret Van Yahres Robert Moje
Larry Herbert Robert Freer
Jean Hiatt Don Sours

Douglas Gilpin

CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS APPLICATIONS

1. BAR 89-7-329 414 Park Street - Repainting

Mr. John W. Zunka briefly explained that he is proposing to repaint his
building at 414 Park Street from a beige to an off-white color with white trim.
After a brief discussion, Mr. Zunka agreed to paint a test strip on the rear of
his building for the Board to view to determine if the color would be approp-
riate. The trim on the building would be pure white.

2. BAR 89-7-330 427 Park Street - Tree Removal

Mr. Boger stated that there is presently a Silver Maple tree located in
front of the building which has electric power lines going through its crown.
Virginia Power will have to trim this tree back to accommodate the upgrade of
the power system serving the area. As we understand this request, the property
owner, Mr. Mickey, has 1indicated that he preferred to have this Silver Maple
tree replaced with another sprew of shade trees which would not grow quite as
tall and interfere with the electric lines in the area.

It was agreed to let Virginia Power Company trim the tree back and then
call Ms. Van Yahres to view it to determine administratively if it should be
removed or retained. If this tree is to be removed, Ms. Van Yahres can also
administratively approve the type of shade tree to replace the Silver Maple.

There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned.
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